
 
 
 
Sturton by Stow and Stow Neighbourhood Planning group has reviewed our 
neighbourhood plan (NP). The NP has to be reviewed within six months of the adoption 
of the Central Lincolnshire Local Plan (CLLP). 
 
The steering group has taken time to reference the changes to the CLLP and, more 
recently, the changes to the National Planning Policy Framework (NPPF). 
 
There are three levels of change to be considered; 
 

• Material modifications which do change the plan – this would result in 
examination followed by a referendum for adoption. 

• Material modifications which do not change the plan but do require examination. 

• Minor (non-material) modifications which would not materially affect the policies 
within the plan or the permissions granted by the order. 

 
The changes proposed are to be considered as ‘Minor’.  There are no changes to the 
policies contained within the NP. 
 
The modifications which have been included are primarily changes to reference 
numbers and descriptions, with some rewording to reflect the new descriptors. 
 
There will be opportunities to discuss the proposed changes with members of the 
steering group and parish councillors of Sturton by Stow and Stow. 
 
Sturton by Stow:       
Village Hall Market Saturday 6th April 10.00-12.00 
Stow: 
St Mary’s Church Tuesday 9th April 13.00-16.00 
 
The draft Plan and Schedule of Modifications is also available at: 
 
Sturton by Stow Parish Council website:  
https://sturton-stow.parish.lincolnshire.gov.uk/ 
 
Stow parish council website: 
https://stow.parish.lincolnshire.gov.uk/ 
 
If you wish to comment, please email either; 
Sturtonpc1@gmail.com (Sturton by Stow PC Clerk – Mrs S Hoyland) or 
stowparishclerk@gmail.com (Stow PC Clerk – Mrs M Cotterill) 
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